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From: Celia Scott
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Written Testimony in Support of Senate Bills 700, 347, 699, 796
Date: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 8:31:44 PM


Dear Chair Prozanski and Committee Members,
 
I'm  Celia Scott, a senior citizen living in Oakland, Oregon. I'm very concerned by
gun violence and sincerely urge you to pass the above Senate bills, most especially
SB 700, which would require universal background checks. We need to do a better
job of identifying potentially dangerous persons who wish to buy guns. 
 
Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
 
Celia Scott
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